Hello Everyone!

From Newsletter in January: We're practising raising flags today. Let's aim to raise a couple more this year! Here's to Fantastic Bowling!



Grade 1 Pennant Flag Unfurling

Next Thursday we say 'Congratulations' again to our Grade 1 Pennant team as we raise the flag they won for us. Our new club flag which we raised in January surely was an omen. I hope you're all here to watch the raising of the flag and join in the celebrations. We're wishing for dream bowls to bring back the State flag from Kingscliff in August.



Angie to represent City in City vs Country

Our own Angela Tindall has been selected to play this weekend in the annual State City vs Country test.

It is always a hard contest and the crème de la crème of our state's bowlers are on the greens.

The State selectors use this contest as one of the tools to select the State squad.

The event is at Soldiers Point BC so if you can get there to cheer her on I'm sure it will be appreciated.

We wish you good bowls, Angela.

Off to State - Again!

Congratulations to the Triples team of Joy Dennis, Debbie Howard and Shirley de la Harpe who won the Regional Triples and will play in the State play offs at South Tamworth BC on 4th and 5th of September.

Congratulations also to the Fours team of Debbie Howard, Shirley de la Harpe, Debbie Murray and Maelene Reynolds who won the Regional Fours and will play in the State play offs at South Tamworth BC on 2nd and 3rd September

Pennant Hills BC Wattle Carnival

Like our club, Pennant Hills is having difficulty filling their carnival. They have asked if I can promote it for them as they want to persevere with it. If you are free on 29th July please contact them if you can play.

Club Uniform

Some new stock of short sleeved shirts has arrived. management committee have agreed to keep a small number of short sleeved club shirts on hand if you want to buy one. They're currently \$45 each. Please ask me if you'd like one.

Name Badges

The club name badges are available from Rania or Hannah in the front office who will assist you. They cost about \$18 each.

Lockers

These cost a deposit of \$10 (refundable). Replacement keys will also cost \$10. Speak to Secretary Bev if you would like one.

Please - if the door to the locker room is open or unlocked when you think it shouldn't be, please lock it. If you require access and the room is locked, speak to a staff member who will unlock it for you. Please lock it behind you.

Some dates for the diary are:

Sat/Sun 27th, 28th July - City vs Country @ Soldiers Point

Monday 29th July – West Pennant Hills BC Wattle Carnival

Thursday 1st August – Grade 1 Pennant Flag Unfurling @ NBC Sports Club

Wednesday 14th-18th August - State Pennant Play offs @ Kingscliff Bowing Club

Thursday 22nd August – NWBC AGM @ NBC Sports Club

Friday 23rd August – MDWBA AGM @ Wentworthville Leagues Club

Monday 2nd-3rd September – **State Championships Fours** @ South Tamworth BC

Wednesday 5nd-6th September – **State Championships Triples** @ South Tamworth BC

Happy Bowling! Dilys Kindleysides





We're unfurling our Grade 1 Pennant flag - and



You're invited!

Thursday 1 August

Morning tea @ 8.45am

Flag Unfurling @ 9.30am

Followed by Social Bowls

